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IPS SECUREX HOLDINGS LIMITED 
(Company Registration No. 201327639H) 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 
 

 
UPDATE ON TRADE RECEIVABLES  

FOLLOWING THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2016 
 

 
 
The board of directors (the “Board” or “Directors”) of IPS Securex Holdings Limited (the “Company” and, 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the audited financial statements of the Company and the 
Group for the financial year ended 30 June (“FY”) 2016, as presented in the Company’s annual report in 
respect of FY2016, a copy of which is attached to the Company’s announcement released on SGXNET on 
11 October 2016.  
 
The Company wishes to update shareholders of the Company (“Shareholders”) that of the Group’s trade 
receivables of S$6,874,261 and long-term trade receivables of S$3,690,529 outstanding as at 30 June 2016, 
S$4,229,632 in trade receivables and S$9,655 in long-term trade receivables has been collected from its 
customers as at the date of this announcement.  
 
Shareholders and potential investors are advised to read this announcement and any further 
announcements by the Company carefully. Shareholders are also advised to refrain from taking any 
action in respect of their securities in the Company which may be prejudicial to their interests, and to 
exercise caution when dealing in the securities of the Company. In the event of any doubt, 
Shareholders and potential investors should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, 
accountants or other professional advisers. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
 
Kelvin Lim Ching Song 
Executive Director and Group Chief Executive Officer 
14 October 2016 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by IPS Securex Holdings Limited (the “Company”) and its contents 
have been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, United Overseas Bank Limited (the “Sponsor”), for 
compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”). 
 
The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this announcement. This announcement has not 
been examined or approved by the SGX-ST. The Sponsor and the SGX-ST assume no responsibility for the 
contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or 
reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr David Tham, Senior Director, Equity Capital Markets, who can be 
contacted at 80 Raffles Place, #03-03 UOB Plaza 1, Singapore 048624, Telephone: +65 6533 9898. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


